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7/12/2018

Dear City of Racine Plan Commission,

The reason for my letter today is, | was granted a Conditional Use Permit and rezoning through Flex
Development at 3457 Douglas Ave. The building is being used for a Plumbing Company, that will consist of a
show room and offices. I'm requesting an extension on Occupancy due to the financial obligations that was
necessary for the construction. I’'m looking to be granted an extension between 6-12 months to allow more
time for construction. In closing, I'm confident that within the extension timeframe requested | will be able to
complete construction and have the building ready for occupancy. | Appreciate the time and consideration of

the extension request also the time that was taken to read and provide a response.

Sincerely,

o/ pimes”

John Conner

President
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